
You are Invited to attend the
Centralian Girls Academy

Awards Night
The young women of the Centralian Girls Academy would like to 

invite you to help celebrate their achievements in 2015. 

When:  Friday 13th November 2015
5.30pm - 8.30pm

Where:  Star of Alice
Lot 337 Palm Cct

All family members invited

Food and drinks available


